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e R September 20, 1966

Henry Blackburn, M.D,

Laboratory of Physioclogical Hygiene
University of Mianesota

School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

I am sorry to be so slow in writing to thank you for your
kindness to Cathy, and particularly to Carol, this summer, Each of them
profited from your course and will be much more useful here. At the same
time, each seemed thoroughly to enjoy herself. Carol, I think, had the
time of her life, from all accounts. The only disappointment seemed to be
losing her ruler in your sports car.

At any rate, I am deeply appreciative. It is a help to us,
and I think gave Carol a little more understanding of biology and medicine
that may help sustain her interest in becoming a physician.

Carol's schedule did not allow her to read the WHO test records
until this last week end, and rather than send them on to Mrs. Hannigan at
Harvard and worry about getting them back, I elected to keep the records another
week. I realize this puts you a bit behind on your plans and apologize, but
think it will probably be as quick in the long run. The records were sent to
Mrs. Hannigan yesterday afternoon at 2:00 o'clock. I enclose with this letter
the results of Cathy's initial and second readings and Carol's initial and .
second readings. I hope they don t turn out to be as inconsistent as they look
from a superficial glance,

Thanks again very much for all of your help, kindness and
hospitality this past summer., Best personal regards.

v
Park W. Willis, III, M D.
Heart Station
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